

Class 1 Visit to All Saints Church - Monday 24th March

Dear Parents

As part of the children's RE study and to enhance their learning about Easter we will be visiting All Saints Church on Monday 24th March. As the children will be walking to the church the trip is covered by our "Stepping Out Safely" form which you completed when they joined Heathwood and there are no costs associated with this trip.

The children will come into school as normal and have morning lessons and lunch. They will then walk to All Saints for an interactive session. Please can you meet your child at All Saints at 3pm or advise us of who will collect. For those children attending After School Club the school staff will walk back with them.

Yours sincerely
Miss Candler



Class 1 Visit to All Saints Church - Monday 24th March

Dear Parents

As part of the children's RE study and to enhance their learning about Easter we will be visiting All Saints Church on Monday 24th March. As the children will be walking to the church the trip is covered by our "Stepping Out Safely" form which you completed when they joined Heathwood and there are no costs associated with this trip.

The children will come into school as normal and have morning lessons and lunch. They will then walk to All Saints for an interactive session. Please can you meet your child at All Saints at 3pm or advise us of who will collect. For those children attending After School Club the school staff will walk back with them.

Yours sincerely
Miss Candler